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- Forsyth commissioners
discuss their concerns
with state legislators
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- State legislators who met with Forsyth
County commissioners on Thursday did
not rule out the possibility of considering
some type of legislation for Smith Reyn-
olds Airport in the future, but they also
want to see if county and city leaders can
reach some agreement,

On Thursday morning,
county commissioners
hosted their annual joint
‘meeting with the county's
state legislators,

Forsyth County com-
missioners have been dis-
cussing possible ways to
get the airport relief from
city fees or taxes.

Commissioner Ted
Kaplan presented for
feedback proposals for

-legislators to consider de-
annexing Smith Reynolds
Airport from Winston-Sa-
lem and to exempt government property
from municipal stormwater fees,

County commissioners have not for-
mally voted on any resolutions yet, but
a majority favor the efforts, Kaplan said.

The board is not unanimous, though.
Commissioners Walter Marshall and Ev-
erette Witherspoon got into a back-and-
forth debate Thursday over stormwater
fees the city charges the airport.

. State Sens. Paul Lowe and Joyce Krawiec
and state Reps. Julia Howard, Donny
Lambeth and Evelyn Terry atiended
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